
 

 
 

 

Rotary Meeting:  Monday, December 3, 2018 

 

The Honorable Bill Haslam 

49th Governor of Tennessee 
 

Tennessee Governor Bill Haslam has often referred to 
his job as “being like a runner in a relay race, where 

one person hands the baton to another, and you do your best, then 
hand the baton to someone else.” As Gov. Haslam prepares to hand the 
baton to Gov.-elect Lee, he will take a reflective look back at the past 
eight years, how the policies and programs put in place are helping 
Tennessee lead in jobs, education and effective and efficient 
government, and discuss the challenges still facing the state. 

 

On November 4, 2014, Bill Haslam was re-elected Tennessee’s governor 
with the largest victory in modern Tennessee history. He and his wife, 
Crissy, a native of Memphis, have been married for 36 years and are 
blessed with three children and eight grandchildren. For more than 
three decades they have been members of Cedar Springs Presbyterian 
Church (EPC) in Knoxville where Bill serves as an elder. 
 

IF YOU PLAN TO BRING A GUEST TO A ROTARY MEETING 

If you are bringing a guest, it helps facilitate the registration process if you pre-

register them.  Go to nashvillerotary.org, click on sign-up genius tab at the top in 

the blue banner, then click on the guest tab.  The $30 lunch guest fee will be 

billed to your Rotary account. 

 

ENGAGE IN ROTARY – Opportunities Ahead 

 

NEW MEMBERS – MARK YOUR CALENDARS 
– If you have not attended a Rotary Orientation session, please 
mark your calendars for Tues, January 22, 2019 from 5:15 – 6:45 
p.m. for a Rotary new member orientation session.  The meeting 
will be hosted by Past President Greg Bailey – details will follow! 

 

Do you have someone in mind who would be a great Rotarian? 
                                                                                                                                              

Invite them to join you for a Rotary meeting (we will cover the cost for 
prospective members).  Please let the office know in advance so that a name 
tag can be prepared.  

 

If your guest is interested in joining, notify the Suzanne Buchanan, 
suzanne@nashvillerotary.org.  She will then provide additional information for 
you as the sponsor.   

 

Membership information and an on-line application form is provided on our 
website:   http://www.nashvillerotary.org/join-rotary/ 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Have YOU Contributed? 
 

Last Rotary year, members contributed just 
over $150,000 to the Nashville Rotary 
Service Trust Annual Footprint Fund; 
allowing us fund grants for eight 
organizations. This generosity enables our 
Club to provide hundreds of volunteer hours 
to our partner organizations, addressing 
hunger/nutrition, education/literacy, and 
housing/community building. 
 

Perhaps you sorted food at Second Harvest 
Food Bank, or delivered food boxes during 
the holidays. You might have read to 
children through Book’em, or participated in 
our Habitat build day this fall. These and 
our other volunteer projects make a 
footprint in Nashville, and would not be 
possible without your contribution. 
 

All members received a contribution request 
the first week of November with a 
recommended gift of $500.  To-date, we 
have heard from 75 members with 
contributions totally just over $37,000.  
THANK YOU, for getting us off to a great 
start! 
 

Now we need to hear from you.  If you have 
not made your contribution, please do so 
today. We can resend the invoice to you and 
you simply click and pay by credit card, or 
visit our website, nashvillerotary.org and 
click on the GIVE tab. 
 

Or, make checks payable to NRST Annual 
Footprint Fund and mail to 3401 West End 
Avenue, Suite 318, Nashville, TN 37203. 
 

Join us in making a large community impact 
in the areas of nutrition/hunger, 
literacy/education and housing/community 
building. 

Dec 1 7:30-11:00 am   Feed The Need –Sort & Pack @ Second Harvest (age 10 &up) 

Dec 3 Noon-1:15 pm Governor Bill Haslam 

Dec 10 Noon-1:15 pm Decari Middlebrooks, Author,  The Depressed Millennial: 
Surviving Unmet Expectations 

Dec 14 11:00-1:00 pm Feed The Need –Box Build @ Second Harvest  

Dec 14 1:00-3:00 pm Feed The Need –Pack Perishables @ Second Harvest 

Dec 16 8:30 am Feed The Need –Delivery -pre-assigned locations (All ages) 

Dec 17  
& 24   

NO MEETINGS Happy Holidays 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 The Rotary Club of Nashville meets Every Monday, Noon to 1:15 p.m. at the Wildhorse Saloon, 120-2nd Avenue North 

ASSISTING AT ROTARY THIS WEEK 

Speaker Introduction: BO CAMPBELL 

Invocation: DAVIS TURNER  

Registration:  SUSAN HUGGINS 

Greeters:  LAUREN PAYNE / PHIL RYAN 

Scanners:  LAURA CREEKMORE / PAM KOBAN 

Parking Vouchers:  LARET CASELLA  

 

mailto:suzanne@nashvillerotary.org
http://www.nashvillerotary.org/join-rotary/


2018 NOMINATING COMMITTEE REPORT – Past President Evette White and the 2018 Nominating Committee, presents the 
following nominees for Board membership to fill four 3-year positions on the Board of Directors.   The election will be held at our 
December 3, 2018 Rotary meeting.  All members are eligible to cast one ballot and must vote for FOUR nominees.    
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David Briggs, Sr. Commercial Banker at Fifth Third Bank 
Joined 2013 / 68% attendance/participation  
Club Involvement:  2018-19 Elected Secretary/Treasurer, 2017-18 Budget Committee Chair 
 

 

Shane Douglas, Sr. Associate, Colliers International 
Joined 2012 / 50% attendance/participation 
Club Involvement:  2018-19 serving 1 yr. elected term as Sergeant at Arms, 2016-17 Orientation Co-Chair, 2015-16 Rotary 
after Hours Co-Chair 

 

Lisa Ferrelli, Sr. Relationship Manager, Bank of America Merrill Lynch 
Joined 2016 / 90% attendance/participation 
Club Involvement:  2018-19 Membership Co-Chair, 2017-18 Co-Chair Program Committee, Sponsored 2 new member 
 

 

David Fox, Managing Partner, McNeely Pigott & Fox Public Relations 
Joined 2008 / 73% attendance/participation 
Club Involvement:  2018-19 Membership Co-Chair, 2017-18 Co-Chair-NRST Footprint Fund, 2015-18 Program Committee 
Member, Sponsored 1 new member. 

 

Veronica Marable Johnson, New Member Representative, Chamber of Commerce 
Joined 2014 / 90% attendance/participation 
Club Involvement:  2018-19 Serving 1 yr. term on board filling vacancy of Harry Allen when elected VP-PE, 2018-19 Rotary 
District 6760 Secretary, 2017 Large Club Conference Coordinator, 2016-19 Chair-Social Media Committee, 2015-16 Co-
Chair Membership, Sponsored 2 new members 

 

William Liles, Vice President / Financial Advisor, Robert W. Baird Co. 
Joined 2011 / 68% attendance/participation 
Club Involvement:  2016-19 Serving 1st 3-yr. elected term on Board, 2017-18 Membership Liaison, 2016-17 Membership 
Division Liaison, 2015-16 Rotary after Hours Co-Chair, 2014-15 NRST Annual Footprint Fund, 2014-15 Membership Co-
Chair, 2013-14 Membership Co-Chair\ 

 

Lauren Lane Payne, Sr. Vice President, Philanthropy, Habitat for Humanity  
Joined 2012 / 82% attendance/participation 
Club Involvement:  2016-19 Serving 1st 3-yr. term elected on Board, 2017-18 Board Fellowship Liaison to Board, 2016-17 
Fellowship Events Co-Chair, 2012-13 Program Committee Co-Chair  

 

Brian Tibbs, Partner, Moody Nolan Architects 
Joined 2005 / 58% attendance/participation 
Club Involvement:  2017-2019 2nd year on board filling vacancy of Ronald Roberts when elected VP-PE, 2013-14 Rotary 
After Hours, , 2010-11 Boys & Girls Club Chair, 2004-06 Centennial Design Committee, Co-Chair, 2001-02 Attendance Chair 

http://www.nashvillerotary.org/

